
 

      
 
 
December 2024 
 
To the Eminent Commanders, Sir Knights, their Ladies, and fellow Christians wherever 
dispersed, deployed, or garrisoned: 
 
Lady Peggy and I send our prayers to you and your family this season.  
 
This time of year, is for joy, anticipation of the years to come in celebrating the birth of our 
Lord and Savior, Jesus Christ.  
 
We look at his messages of hope, faith and brotherly love toward each other. Many new 
beginnings are in front of us with memories and lessons of our history guiding us forward. 
Never lose sight of one of the most valuable lessons our savior provided to us, that of 
forgiveness. This includes the final words he said while being persecuted for our sins, 
“forgive them Father for they no not what they do”. Strive to forgive as we all make mistakes. 
Do not forget as those are lessons, we learn with which to move forward.  
 
As you give and receive gifts this season, remember some of the greatest gifts we have to 
give or receive is time. When you give your time with another to listen to, sit beside and say 
nothing with, going to a simple place like a park or church is more valuable and memorable 
than any item purchased in a store. When you are blessed with such a gift, cherish it as the 
precious, valuable gift it is.  
 
Lady Peggy and I cherish every moment we have with you. We thank you for the gift of your 
time. We pray for you and hope you enjoy a safe holiday season. Merry Christmas and hope 
you look forward to the new beginnings that await us all this new year.  
 
Blessed are those that rejoice in him as our savior and redeemer.  
 
Yours in Faith 
 
 
Timothy D Forbis 
Grand Commander 

  


